HB 1192 -- DRIVERLESS-CAPABLE COMMERCIAL VEHICLES
SPONSOR: Rowland

This bill allows businesses that employ more than 50 people to use
driverless vehicles. The vehicles must be of minimal risk if it
malfunctions, be compliant with Missouri's wvehicle laws and
regulations, and adhere to federal vehicle safety standards. If a
business has over 50 employees, that business must not convert more
than one-sixteenth of its vehicles to driverless vehicles. If a
business has over 50 employees and converts more than one-sixteenth
of its wvehicles to driverless vehicles, that business will either
be subject to tax liability or fees.



